
<<Date>>

Dear <<salutation>>,    

Tiny meows ring out from a spare room where five foster 
kittens are playfully chasing a wand toy.

 

One of those kittens is Penelope. A little ball of gray fluff, 
Penelope looks almost like any other kitten—almost.

 

Penelope has congenital talipes equinovarus, a birth 

defect also known as “clubfoot.” Despite her missing back 

foot, Penelope is cheerful, playful, and able to run around. 

She’s a bit wobbly, and though it doesn’t slow her 

down, it certainly could have.

 

Homeless kittens can face great risks—even if they make 
it into an animal shelter.

 

That’s because kittens are a lot of work. Very young 

kittens require special medical care, extra socialization, 

and lots of time to grow outside the shelter environment. 
These efforts can be too costly and time-consuming for 

many shelters.

 

Your donation today ensures that homeless kittens get 

the care they need for a great start to life.

 

Kittens like Penelope and her brothers rely on your 

support. This summer, CAT will take in and care for 

hundreds of homeless kittens. Some will be orphans and 

This spring, 

Penelope was

born without a 

home.

With your support, 

Penelope and hundreds of 

kittens can be saved this 

summer.

Thanks to you,

she had a safe

place to go.

(continued on back)

July 5, 2016

Dear «GREETING»,

«Sequence N»



You can save 

the lives of 

more homeless 

kittens. 

Penelope’s life is 

good now

because of 

people like you.

require specialized foster care. Many will need attention 

for medical issues. Others will be scared of people and 

need extra socialization. All of them will need a safe place 

to stay until they’re ready to be adopted.

 

When you give to CAT, you provide homeless kittens with 
the medical attention, supplies, staff time, and other care 

they require.

 

The hectic “kitten season” is here right now. Our 

resources are stretched to the limit as we work to save as 
many lives as possible. With your support, kittens can 

continue to rely on one of the best foster programs in 

the nation!

 

Penelope is one of about 150 kittens in foster care right 

now. Hundreds more will come through our doors over 
the next few months.

 

Together, we can save their lives.
 

Your generous contribution now gives homeless 

kittens and cats their chance for a bright future.

 

Because of you, Penelope and many other kittens will 

wiggle—or wobble!—their way into adopters’ hearts and 

homes this summer. Thank you for being part of the 

CAT community!

 

Warmly,

 

Karen Green

Executive Director

P.S.  “Kitten season” is here! Make your gift online to 

save kittens right now:
catadoptionteam.ejoinme.org/kittenseason
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Give

today!


